
 

Topic:  Puppy Evaluations  We will have a litter of 8 -week old puppies to engender a 

"roundtable discussion" of how to evaluate puppies for show and performance purposes.  

 

Be sure to come and bring your friends. Location/time: Leader Dogs for the Blind, Polk Bldg.,     

Avon Rd. (southeast corner of Avon Rd. and Rochester Rd.), Rochester Hills, MI.                                           

**General Membership Meeting will start at 7pm, followed by program**  

NEXT MEETING -  3/15/2016, 7:00 PM Note Time Change  

Calendar of Events  

March 15, 2016     Location: Leader Dogs, Avon Rd. Rochester Hills, Polk Bldg. 

          6:30pmñBoard Meeting  

 7:00pmñGeneral Membership Meeting  
 7:30pmñPuppy Evaluations 

 

April 19, 2016    TBD 

 

May 17, 2016  Grooming your Golden by Carol and Gary Cooper 

 

September 16, 2016  Fall Specialty in Goodells, MB -F Superintendent  

 

September 20, 2016   Meeting program is by Carl Liepmann speaking on Judging Stories 

From Here and World -Wide, Part 2.    

The location of the meeting will NOT be at Leader Dog, but is still to be determined.  

Welcome and thank you to our newly elected Board Members  

 

Dianne Baker, Kathy McElroy and Judie Weisman  

 

 

Fort Detroit Golden Retriever Club, Inc.  
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Find out details and/or other local shows at :  

http://www.akc.org/events/search                                                          

http://www.infodog.com/                                                                  

http://www.entryexpress.net/                  

 

 

 

Fun Matches : at Sportsman Dog Training Club in    

Warren,  All Dogs Can in Lapeer, Companion Dog    

Training in Flint   (refer to websites for  information)  

 

2016 Field Training Opportunities and Bill Hillman 

Seminar page 6 - 9 

 

  

Our specialty will return to Goodells on the St. Clair KC 

weekend on Friday, September 16, 2016. MB -F is our        

superintendent.  AKC has approved our  judging panel of 

Carl Liepmann for the Breed and Junior Showmanship 

classes, Jim Ham for Obedience and Rally classes, and 

Renee Ross for all 3 sweepstakes.   

We will offer a morning hospitality spread, a potluck 

luncheon, lovely prizes and of course a warm, friendly 

atmosphere!   

 

 

 

**Please note: please verify all shows and dates***  
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Notes from the Editor  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FYI, the deadline for getting stuff (articles, brags, pictures, 

etc.) to me is the last Sunday of the month.  

 Lisa Taddiken  

 FDGRC Newsletter Editor & Webmaster  

 listad@chartermi.net  

GRF Updates :  GRF Updates list - To join, simply send a blank email 

to:  grfupdates -subscribe@yahoogroups.com 

For more information about the GRF, please visit our website at 

http://www.goldenretrieverfoundation.org/    

Other Upcoming Shows/Events  

 

Sunshine:  Please let Dorothy Scarborough know of 

anybody, human or canine that is in need of a sympathy/

get well/ sunshine card from FDGRC and she will send 

one out. (dorothys@charter.net)   

Also, if you think all the club members would want to 

know of an illness or loss, human or canine, let a Board 

member know.  An email will be sent to the membership 

sharing the information.   

Please be sure that the person, that this information 

relates to, has given permission for spreading the news.  

 

Club Member  Brags, page 10 

*Note Trophy Donation list on page 14*  

Misc. Info  

New Members  

None at this time  

 

http://webmaila.netzero.net/webmail/8?folder=Inbox&msgNum=0000US00:001DiPkf000014EI&block=1&msgNature=all&msgStatus=all&count=1304360867&randid=393516676
http://www.goldenretrieverfoundation.org/
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FDGRC ð Annual Board Meeting Minutes ð January 9, 2016, 8:45pm  

The meeting was held at River Crest Banquet Hall, 900 W. Avon Road, Rochester, MI.  

 

January Attendance: Board:  Cindy Collins, Judie Weisman, Dianne Baker, Cindy Fisher,     

Chris Curling, Peggy OõKeeffe 

 

New Business:  

Board Positions are as follows:  

President: Cindy Collins  

Vice-President: Christina Curling  

Recording Secretary:  Peggy OõKeeffe 

Corresponding Secretary: Dianne Baker  

Treasurer: Judie Weisman  

Director: Kathy McElroy  

Director: Cindy Fisher  

 

Rally Ribbons were discussed, and it has been decided that Rosettes will be for all placements 

ð first thru fourth.  

 

  

Meeting adjourned, 9:05pm  

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Dianne Baker 

Board Minutes  
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FDGRC - General Meeting Minutes ð January 9, 2016.  The meeting was held at                                 

River Crest Banquet Hall, 900 W. Avon Road, Rochester, MI, 8:04pm.  

 

January Attendance : Board:  Cindy Collins, Judie Weisman, Dianne Baker, Cindy Fisher,                 

Christina   Curling, Peggy OõKeeffe 

Members: Linda Gryzwacz, Dorothy Scarborough, Libby Lybecker, Peg & Don Burlett,  Susan Coppens,  

& Larry Weisman, Cheri Stager, Judy & Kurt MaCauley, Lynn Knapke, Laura Ann Fabbro, Sue Szeremet, 

Nancy & Ralph Chapman.   

Guests:  Tom Staley, Jerry Scarborough, Wayne Lybecker, James Stager, Jerry Gryzwacz.   

  

Special Thanks were given to Libby Lybecker for organizing the banquet.  To Linda Grzywacz for being 

the club statistician, and to Cheri Stager for being the annual trophy curator.  And in general, to all our 

members who support our activities throughout the year in various roles.  Your contributions make the 

club active and vital!  

 

SUNSHINE REPORT -   A Get Well card was sent to Mike Fisher.  

 

BRAGS ð Peg Burlett was proud to announce that her boy òJayó, has made it to The Top 20 with limited 

showing!!   Linda Gryzwacz was equally proud to announce that Torwoodõs The Tough Get Going achieved 

a GD & UD.   

 

Minutes  - published in the December, 2015 newsletter were accepted/approved as printed.  

 

Treasureõs Report -  Judie Weisman reviewed the Treasurers Report ð Annual Financial Statement.  

 

Committee Reports were reviewed -  

Specialty -  September 16, 2016, Goodells County Park.  Please sponsor trophies.  

WC/WCX Test  ð Paul is in TX right now, will confirm dates later  

Agility Trials  - July 1-3, 2016, Dexter site ð we may need to cancel this trial.  We donõt have a chair-

person.   

 

Unfinished Business  

Embroidered Logo  ð Tweaking the colors  

General Meeting Minutes  
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Instagram ð Sue Coppens looking into this  

 

New Business  

Annual Election took place, ballots were passed out for voting of the new Board Members.  The three 

members were approved ð Baker, McElroy, Weisman.  

 

September Specialty ð Cheri Stager & Dorothy Scarborough suggested we need to consider having a 

Pot Luck to feed not only Judges, but Membership, and Exhibitors.  We never have a vendor to provide 

lunch at our Specialty.  The year which we had provided a pot luck, went over very well.  Membership to 

bring dishes, Club to provide fried chicken as base dish.  We need to add this to our Premium List.  

 

FDGRC Trophies (JJ Tailfeathers and 2 Obedience trophies) which are completely filled with names 

and cannot be added to, should be re -homed to the persons whose names appear the most on those  

trophies.  Cheri Stager made the motion, Judy MaCauley 2 nd the motion, and the motion was carried 

unanimously by the membership.  

Summer Picnic ð Laura Fabbro needs dates from everyone that would be likely to work for most people 

in order to set up a Club Picnic.   Please provide dates that may be non -dog show weekend days that 

would work for a great outing for all.  

 

Linda Gryzwacz was looking  for direction/guidance regarding trophy applications for Non -Regular  

Obedience Titles such as GD Ttles.  

  

FDGRC next meeting will be held March 15, 2015 at the Polk Building at Leader Dog.  Board Meeting 

begins 6:30 pm, General Membership Meeting begins 7:30 pm, followed by an educational meeting on 

Puppy Evaluations.  Please join us. 

 

 

Meeting adjourned 8:41pm.  

General Meeting Minutes contõd 
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Our first 2016 field training day is coming up Saturday, March 26 (the day before Easter), on the private prop-

erty of East Hill Labradors at 900 Gulley Road, Howell. Training will begin at 9:00, with field committee beginning 

setup at 8:30.                                          SEE NEXT PAGE FOR FLYER  

 
Cost is $10 for members (limit 3 dogs), $15 for non-members (limit 2 dogs). Dogs and handlers at both beginner and 
advanced levels will participate in the entire day. 
 

Training questions can be addressed to the HRLRC Field Committeeco -chairs: Kim ( bridgewaterkim@live.com ) and 

Heidi ( hwszolek@yahoo.com). 

 

If you plan to join us for this training day, kindly RSVP to me ( mariagoodrich@gmail.com) by Wednesday, March 

23, so that Kim, Heidi and the field committee can plan activities and obtain birds as required to best meet    

everyone's needs.  

 

Please indicate:  

 

1)      how many dogs you are bringing, and  

 

2)      whether they are working at the beginner or advanced level.  

 

Please come ready to work together to make this a fun and productive training day for all the dogs and handlers! 

We train all day and in nearly all weather, so boots, rain/snow gear, and a bag lunch are recommended.  

 

The HRLRC field committee is thrilled to be sponsoring a seminar by Bill Hillman on April 30 -May 1, 2016. If you 

look at Bill's website ( http://www.hawkeyemedia.net/ ) you can see lots of information about his training program 

and what he has to offer. A $25 discount is offered for early registration prior to March 31; the registration  

form is available on the HRLRC website.  

 

A list of training resources and common terminology is available from  

the HRLRC website: http://www.huronriverlrc.com/images/articlesBeginningHandlersGuide.pdf  

 

A checklist and article on group training sessions and training etiquette are also available as pdfs on the website:  

 

http://www.huronriverlrc.com/images/articles/TrainingGroupEtiquetteChecklist.pdf  

 

http://www.huronriverlrc.com/images/articles/TrainingGroupEtiquetteArticle.pdf  

 

There will be a WC/WCX - Saturday, August 6th - Judge - Tom Haas 

Field Training offered by HLRC  

mailto:bridgewaterkim@live.com
mailto:hwszolek@yahoo.com
mailto:mariagoodrich@gmail.com
http://www.hawkeyemedia.net/
http://www.huronriverlrc.com/images/articles/BeginningHandlersGuide.pdf
http://www.huronriverlrc.com/images/articles/TrainingGroupEtiquetteChecklist.pdf
http://www.huronriverlrc.com/images/articles/TrainingGroupEtiquetteArticle.pdf
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HRLC Field Training  



 

MICHIGOLDEN NEWSLETTER  Page 8 

 

Seminar  
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Seminar continued  
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Congratulations to Cindy Fisher for her boy's AOM Win at Westminster  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Micin's Broxden Reisling To The Occasion (call name Reise).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Peg Burlett boy, òJayó, has made it to The Top 20 with limited showing!!  

 

Linda Gryzwacz, Torwoodõs The Tough Get Going achieved a GD & UD.   

 

 

 

Congratulations to all and keep the brags coming!  
   

Member Brags  


